
June 1, 2023 
 
Present: Joe Gerold, Daryl Haarstick, David Helgerson, Hans Hanson, and Mike Kratzke. 
Visitors: Dave and Stephanie Blomberg, Bryan Soland. 
 
Dora township board met for the monthly meeting @ the CDH/Vergas Fire Hall meeting 
room Vergas, Mn. 
Meeting was called to order by Joe Gerold, at 7:25 pm. 
Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 
The minutes for May meeting were read. Daryl Haarstick moved to accept the minutes, 
David Helgerson seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
CND Staffing, Inc. presented their proposal for tree work, skidsteer work and road work. 
Daryl Haarstick moved to accept their proposal for the 2023 year. David Helgerson 
seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was read and placed on file subject to audit. 
 

David gave the report from the CDH/Vergas Fire and Rescue. David was elected 
secretary. The treasurer was able to work with the State Auditors office to make 
adjustments and now the books are balanced. Fire chief Jeff Zitzow shared about the 
equipment they have and the need to upgrade in the future, they want to get the last trucks 
bill paid off and start to build up the truck fund for replacement vehicles. 
 
David Helgerson moved to accept the bid proposal for replacing the parking pad behind 
the fire hall rear entrance. The total for the project is $4,825.00, Dora’s share of the bill 
would be $1,018.07. Daryl seconded the proposal, proposal was accepted, contingent on 
the other governing bodies agreeing. 
 

Dust guarding will be happening when the company is available to apply it. 
 

We are still waiting to hear from 2 different asphalt companies for work on Charlie Trapp 
Road, looking into another option also. 
 

The July 6th meeting will be moved to July 12th. 
 

Weed tour will be set at the July meeting. 
 

Ditch mowing will begin around July 4th. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35. 
 
 
_____________________________                              ________________________________ 
    Michael Kratzke,   clerk                                         Joseph Gerold,   chairman 


